
 

 

Want to make a difference in your 

community and develop your own 

professional skills? 

The University of Chichester Academy Trust is looking for 

governors with enthusiasm, time and flexibility to contribute 

effectively to the role. You do not need to be an expert in 

education - we would be delighted to hear from anyone who: 

 

• Is interested in children’s education and the performance of 
the school 

• Has spare time and the energy for the role 

• Has an enquiring mind and the confidence to ask questions 
and debate issues that affect the school 

• Can consider matters objectively and make informed 

judgements 

 
We look forward to hearing from you.   
For more information please email: sarah.speller@chi.ac.uk 
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